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 Announcements

 Don’t forget
about

Homework club!

interested in a
club? join Club

rush during
lunch on

Wednesday
Sept. 3  rd

 Turn in the club
sign-up form and

Contact Ms.
Stewart or see Ms.

Desiree to get a
booth by August 27.

wed.  
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Matthew -
“I like beaches
more because I
like swimming
in the ocean.”

What do You Prefer :
Beaches or Mountains?

Kainoa - 
“I like Mountains more because
of the view when you get to the

top.”

Parker - “I like beaches more
because of the warm sand in

between my toes.”

Paige - “I like
mountains

more because
they’re

peaceful.”



SCHOOL SHOULD BE LATER

As we all know, NO ONE likes
waking up at 6 in the

morning to go to school.
Once we are at school our

brains are too tired to think.
Multiple students agree with
me saying “To wake up our

brains so we can process
things better”. Therefore we
are not learning and testing
at our full potential. Teachers
and parents have said to just

go to bed earlier but those
are the same people that give
us homework, sign us up for
sports, etc. “After school plus
sports I don’t have time to do
my 2 hours of homework” If

school was later we’d be able
to do sports, do our

homework, be more focused
during class, etc. School

shouldn’t be too much later
though I’d say we start at 9:30

and end at 3:00 plus have a
block schedule.  

Us at 7 in the morning:

Us after 8 hours of school just
to go home and do

homework

Us after getting
later class times



SEQUOIA SPOTLIGHT
Mrs. State

Q1. What is your
favorite part of
being a science
teacher?
  “I love watching
students realize
science is
everywhere.”

Q2. If you weren’t
a teacher, what
would your job
be? 
 “A mom because I have
2 kids at home and I
love hanging out with
them.”

Q3. What do you
look forward to
doing with your
students this year?
  “Im looking forward
to our field trips.”


